
 

 

 

 

Tweedmouth West First School 

Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                                           17.7.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have made it through to the end of this academic year, and now the school will be 

closed until we return in September.  

I have let you know our plans for September, although the Government may make changes 

during the summer. We will, of course, keep you informed. 

It has been the strangest of times, none of us have ever lived through anything like this 

before.  The staff at Tweedmouth West have gone above and beyond to ensure the smooth 

running of the school, and the continued education of those children at home. I am 

extremely proud to be part of this team. 

Thankyou to all our families, for all your support and kindness during this time.  I know lots 

of our children have had a very positive lockdown experience, and they will be more than 

ready to return in September.  

Whilst we are sorry to see some children leave us – our Year 4s, and some who are moving 

on to other schools - we are also very excited to welcome in our new Reception class, who 

will be our next generation of Tweedmouth Westers.  

We have made it together!  

 

Keep safe, and enjoy the holidays.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


